
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 11:40 AM 
To: 'Karl Beaster (Karl.Beaster@enbridge.com)' 
Subject: O&M report-Enbridge Spill  
 
HI Karl, I just finished reviewing the latest O&M + GW report for Enbridge (02-55-548746).  I am ok with 
your recommendations for continued monitoring, however I noticed a couple of administrative items 
that should be corrected prior to submitting for closure.  

• Property lines must be shown on at least 1 figure, including any affected off-site properties 

• For lab results:  Bold = ES   and Italic = PALS 

• All lab results(values)  must be listed on Tables: “ND” or “-“  must be changed to a value 
 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  Thanks,  Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

 
Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, AWARE Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Phone: (715)365-8942 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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